
From: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
To: "Vernon Black"
Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Fulks, Brett; agroves@slo.state.nm.us
Subject: RE: Devon Peridot 13 St #3H
Date: Wednesday, February 24, 2016 8:15:00 AM

RE: Devon * Peridot 13 State #3H *30-015-40778 * 2RP-3456 * revised work plan
 
Vernon,
 
Your revised work plan is approved with the following conditions:

·        You must obtain confirmation samples at surface and at 1 ft. for both sample points;
·        If RRAL’s for the site have not been achieved after 180 days, OCD will require

 impacted soils to be removed to a disposal.
 

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to
 adequately investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground
 water, surface water, human health or the environment.  In addition, OCD approval does
 not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local
 laws and/or regulations.
 
If you have any questions or concerns, and for notification, please contact me.
 
Heather Patterson
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD District II
Office (575)748-1283 ext.101
Cell (575)703-0228
 
From: Vernon Black [mailto:vblack@hungry-horse.com] 
Sent: Monday, February 22, 2016 9:19 AM
To: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Subject: Devon PEridot 13 St #3H
 
Good Morning Heather,
 
Please see the attached revised work plan for the Devon location referenced above. You had already
 given approval to the original work plan for dig and haul. However, upon further review, I think we
 can achieve the same results by using MicroBlaze  since Chlorides are not an issue and depth of
 penetration is minimal. We’ll follow up with confirmation samples in 60-90 days and present the
 results for closure.
 
Thanks,
Vernon
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